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CURRICULUM 2021 Has To Be Better 

Our Curriculum this month will revolve 

around many interesting topics to start 

the new years off for the children. We 

will learn about different New Year’s 

Celebrations around the world. The 

animals that hibernate in this chilly 

season of winter, the colors of winter 

and everyone’s favorite Teddy Bears! 

This has been one heck of a year and we hope the 
next year brings new changes for the better. It has 
been hard staying open during Covid in many 
aspects, but we are glad everyone has stuck by us 
though all the changes. We have made sure 
despite everything they are still learning, still 
eating well and we are still growing as a school for 
our students (we all worked hard on the yard this 
summer to make the children have a outdoor oasis 
and that was a big undertaking during Covid) This 
week gave us all a chance to revitalize ourselves 
for a new school year! Thank you for helping us 
through this year with love and we are hoping this 
year will be our best yet.  

 

 

Savannah Livingston 

1/6/18 

 

 

Martin Luther King 

Jr  

1/15/29 

 

Winnie The Poo 

1/18 

 

Just a reminder to parents that we are 

OPEN on Martin Luther King Jr. Birthday. 

We are not closed! 

If it snows, we follow Baltimore County 

school closing. During Covid we put on WJZ 

Channel 13 

BIRTHDAYS 

REMINDERS 

 

-Tuition is due every Friday for the upcoming week, not the week that has just 

finished. I ask if parents could put in the white mailbox by the office door, so I 

don’t put in my pocket and wash anymore checks 😊 

 

-If you are missing anything or if you need to update items from your files, I will 

send you a letter. Please return to me A.S.A.P. 

 

-Check your child’s cubby and make sure they have seasonal clothes 

 

-We are updating Allergy List, Please verify by email any food allergies.  

 

-Our drop off cut off time is 10 am! 

 

 

Thank You 

 
 

We would like to thank everyone who 

came to our Holiday events. The 

children worked hard as did the 

teachers and we hope everyone 

appreciated the events.  

 


